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Reference: Shooting in Progress 

On April 14, 2025, at approximately 4:30 a.m., Tarrant County Sheriff’s Deputies were 
dispatched to a shooting in progress in the 2600 block of North Crowley Cleburne Road. 
Upon arrival, deputies found one gunshot victim with another victim suffering from a 
gunshot wound at a nearby residence. They were transported to local hospitals and are 
expected to survive. 

It’s not clear what led up to the shooting, but a gun was found in a field on the campus 
of J.A. Hargrave Elementary School. The discovery of the weapon prompted the school 
to be shut down for the day while the campus was searched to confirm there were no 
other weapons on the property. 

Detectives and crime scene technicians spent the day gathering evidence and speaking 
to witnesses. We do not believe there is any additional concern to the community, at 
this time. Should anything change after the conclusion of interviews, we will share that 
information. 

This remains an active and open case. If anyone has any additional information or 
security video to offer to this investigation, please contact TCSO Detective Quesada at 
817-884-1305 
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